January 25, 2022
RE:  Your 2021 Final Mission Share Report

Greetings Fellow Mississippi United Methodist! 

 

Thank you so much for being a congregation that practices GENEROSITY especially during the pandemic when we all learned how important it was to try new ways of worshiping and allowing God’s people to give to our conference’s connectional ministry.  Our 2021 conference connectional budget of $11,313,403 allowed us to live into our mission:  
The Mississippi Annual Conference—empowered by love, generosity, justice and apprenticeship—forms spiritual leaders, faith communities and connections so more disciples of Jesus Christ transform the world.

We look forward to sharing with you how your generosity made a difference in the Mississippi Conference.  We are so pleased to report that every line-item payout rate increased this year.  A special Thank You to the churches of the Greenwood District and West Jackson District.  Every Church participated in the connectional giving.  What witness that is for us as United Methodists.  We hope that will make you very proud to be a part of the United Methodist Connection.  
You will find enclosed a report of your local church’s generosity toward our agreed upon collective giving.  Please examine this report to see if it is consistent with your records. If you have questions about your report, please contact Laura Rollins in the Conference Treasurer’s office at 769-243-7024 no later than February 15, 2022.  
Thank you for your support of the connection in 2021 as a United Methodist Church.  Please continue to give in 2022 with generous hearts just as our risen Lord gave his life for each of us.  To those whom much is given, much will be required. THANK YOU for what you have done in the past and what you will do in 2022!

Blessings as your church serves in Mississippi and in the world this year!
Bishop James E. Swanson, Sr.



David Stotts, CPA

Mississippi Area Bishop




Conference Treasurer

